
Dear Exhibitor, 
 
 
The American Osteopathic College of Dermatology invites you to join our team of exhibitors at our Spring  2024 
New Trends in Dermatology Meeting & Expo. Our meeting will be held at The Westin Kierland Resort & Spa 
April 11– 14, 2024. Our meeting provide a relaxed atmosphere and are family orientated. We may not be the big-
gest dermatology organization, but we are the best! 
 
This conference is the perfect opportunity for networking with professionals at every level of our field. Our    
comparatively smaller size gives you greater access and more face-to-face time with conference attendees. Our  
Expo Central will give you the opportunity to mingle with other members, political advocates, experts and ven-
dors from pharma and equipment throughout the day. All day breaks will be set up in Expo Central to provide 
ample time to mix and mingle. 
 
We also have many support opportunities at this conference with a wide variety of price points. If you would like 
to increase your presence or are unable to attend but still want to make your company known to our members, 
annual support is a great way to amplify your visibility. We encourage you to review the enclosed material and       
embrace the opportunity to meet and get to know our organization. For more information please contact John 
Wise @ jwise@aocd.org 
 
The AOCD was recognized in 1958 as a specialty college of the American Osteopathic Association. Our presence 
is well-established in academic and clinical settings throughout the United States. The American Osteopathic   
College of Dermatology is dedicated to promoting the practice of osteopathic dermatology on a national level.  
 
The American Osteopathic College of Dermatology is proud to be able to provide osteopathic distinctive CME to 
our physician members. Osteopathic Distinctive CME is a multiple modality approach to physician education   
inclusive Osteopathic Tenets of Medicine and the Osteopathic Core Competencies. All AOCD CME activities are 
planned by a committee comprised of Board Certified Osteopathic Dermatologists. As a result of attending these 
activities, the physician will gain knowledge in helping the patient to change behavior to assist them in their    
treatment. 
 
The American Osteopathic College of Dermatology is accredited by the American Osteopathic Association to 
provide osteopathic continuing medical education for physicians through March 2027. We are also accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) to provide continuing medical education 
for physicians through March 31, 2026. 
 
We hope to see you there! 
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